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DALNET/Horizon StafPAC Displays Task Force
Meeting Minutes
Septemb_er 10, 1998

The DALNET/Horizon StafPAC Displays Task Force met September 10, 1998:
9:30-noon in the UDM MicNichols Library Conference Room.

Present: D, Roe (Chair), M.J, Durivage, P, Hammer, A. Lim, J. Pearson, B.
Wadsworth.

The July 22, 1998 minutes were accepted as read.
A revised membership roster and Task Force Charge were distributed to members.

An announcement was made that the Task Force needs to make a report to the
DALNET Steering Committee. It was agreed that, if possible, reporting should
occur at the October 26, 1998 Steering Committee meeting. It is projected that the
Task Force will have completed its charge by then.

It was noted that it is not practical to use the Task Force meeting time to look at or
fill out Horizon Profile Forms. D. Roe volunteered to continue meeting with the
members after the charge is completed in order to facilitate discussions about
coming-up on Horizon.

The Task Force couldn’t successfully explore the newly implemented UDM
Horizon database (2 days old). Instead the Task Force used the meeting time to
establish order for the indexes that will appear in StafPAC.

The next meeting is September 16, 1998; 9:00-noon at UDM McNichols Library.

Minutes submitted by D. Roe.



